
BGS Ready2Lead Q&A

By Mrs Bezzer (English Teacher)

Following the end of the 2023 programme, I caught up with BGS’s own Koi and Eloise, for
some of their Ready2Lead reflections.

What was your favourite part of the programme and why?

Koi :I liked working on the actual project because we all shared ideas and interacted with
members of the Bedford community in town.

Eloise: My favourite part of the programme was session 3. I enjoyed displaying our project
on a stall and learning about other groups’ projects.

What would you say has been the main 'take-away' for you, from the programme?

Koi: Don’t be afraid to voice your ideas, even if you think they are bad, because others can
help you work and build them into an idea you never thought you could come up with.

Eloise: The main takeaway for me from the programme has been the communication skills
the sessions allowed me to gain, as we spoke to people from schools all around Bedford.

What advice would you give to anyone thinking about participating in a similar
programme in the future?

Koi:Take the leap in doing the programme because you gain so much from it and get to
interact with others from different schools and also get to know your peers a little better also.



Eloise: I would advise anyone thinking about participating in a similar programme in the
future that it is always better to begin earlier on your project, as time management is one of
the most crucial skills


